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• Our group is working on the questions for a survey to go out to all employees in 

October and to students in November 2023.  

• Some of the questions will be identical to the ones from the NACCC, and others 

on the campus climate will be new.  

• Follow-up small focus groups or one-on-one interviews will be an option for 

those who are willing.  


